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World Book Day 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

World Book Day is being celebrated on Thursday 7th March 2024.  We would like to invite 
children to dress up as part of the celebration.  This year’s theme is: 

 

 

 

 This means your children can dress up as characters from exciting stories such as: 

• Harry Potter 
• The BFG 
• Fantastic Mr Fox 
• Willy Wonka 
• The Gruffalo 
• Little Red Riding Hood 
• Peter Pan 

And many, many more! 

There will be a costume parade and competition running for the most creative outfit choice, 
as well as lots of reading activities throughout the day. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us further if you have any queries. 

Kind regards, 

The Language Team 
 


